THIS IS An informaton PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
terrie morgan, Superintendent

DATE:
February 18th, 2020
SUBJECT:
Potential Summer projects
ISSUE:
As the board is aware during the summer, when we have much fewer students on 

Campus, is the primary time we try to get any major and minor maintenance projects completed.  Below is a list of major and minor projects we would like the board to consider.  In March we hope to have a better understanding of the new biennial budget, with that updated information, Superintendent Morgan, in consultation with COO John Stith, Director of B & G Joe Stuecker, and building principals, will be recommending which projects to implement.  Roofing projects will mostly require a BG-1 others will not.  Roofs and resurfacing projects will be bid out, reseal projects will be procured from a vendor on the Kentucky Cooperative Bid List.
FACTS:
Major Projects:







              Cost
NHE Reroof





Bid




JTA Reroof





Bid


 

College View HVAC




Bid

NHHS Reseal and Partial Resurface


Bid/KPC
Rineyville Resurface




KPC
Minor Projects

Heartland Reseal





KPC



GCB Reseal





KPC





Bluegrass Reseal





KPC



Consideration:

Consider summer maintenance projects for possible implementation.
